Turlock Unified School District

—

David Lattig
Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources

June 1, 2020

Dear TUSD Volunteer,

The Turlock Unified School District greatly values the work you do as a volunteer in our schools and community. You
contribute greatly to the success of our students.

At this time, the District is having to take every precaution necessary in order to minimize student and adult physical
interaction and contact. As a result of the COVID 19 pandemic, we are unable to accept your volunteer service for the 2020-
2021 school year unless your service is related to an activity/learning opportunity that is held outdoors and social distancing
expectations are able to be met.

Thank you for your ongoing support of our students. We will notify you as soon as we are able to once again accept your
service.

Sincerely,

David Lattig
Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources
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